
Megan Turner
Brunswick
LD 677
Dear Sen. Carney, Rep. Kuhn, and Members of the Judiciary Committee,
I am writing today to express my support for LD 677. I believe a state law is 
necessarily to prohibit the use of rapid-fire and machine gun conversion devices. 
These devices do not protect Mainers and, if used in mass shootings, can lead to tragic
outcomes. We do not need devices that can fire up to 1,200 rounds/minute here in 
New England. Other states such as Louisiana and Florida have already banned some 
of these devices, and I believe Maine should do the same to protect its citizens.
Thanks so much for all the hard work you do on behalf of Mainers.


